
From: Vinnie StJohn
To: Brian Donovan; Mario Sotolongo
Cc: Alec Blotnick; Beverly Perkins; Rhonda Eaton; Tom McMahon; Cyndy Floyd; Greg Harrison; Rex Hardin; Andrea

McGee; Mark Berman; Patrick_Noble@sheriff.org; Lauren Galuppi; David Franks; Daniel Keester; Jae Eun Kim
Subject: Variance Hearing July 15th - back to the accordian metal shutter nightmare
Date: Thursday, July 8, 2021 9:07:35 PM

EXTERNAL Email: Do not reply, click links, or open attachments unless you recognize the sender's

EMAIL ADDRESS as legitimate and know the contents are safe.

 

With just one week before the ZBA hearing that has already been postponed, for some unknown reason, Galuppi has
decided to once again use the metal accordion shutters at 9PM tonight, that horrifically screech and disturb the entire
building, and one will now assume, they will be screeching at apx 4:30AM 7/9/21.
It just continues to prove my assertions, they have little or no regard for the neighbors, and I would assume in my
opinion, this is being done on purpose right before the ZBA hearing.
Let them claim this is not true as to using the shutters tonight, I'll simply attach a video.

Please add this email to the LN-139 file for review, as is my right.
Thank you,

Vincent StJohn

President - Board of Directors

The Virginian Apartments.

c.c - Craig Roberston, PA
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